
 

 

 

 Dear Mr. Vladimir Troitskiy, 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for the information you provided 

for our research and your collaboration with our university.  The statistical analysis 

and data you have provided were vital for the whole project during the year.  The 

professionalism demonstrated by your team is commendable and deserves 

appreciation. We wish you and Infomine company the best of success in the future! 

Best Regards, 

Dr. Luis Padilla 

Project Supervisor 
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